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19th May 2023 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents / Carers,  
 

Telford Park / Sky Reach Leavers’ Visit – Friday 21st July 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to have arranged a leaver’s trip for our Year 6 children on Friday 21st July 2023.  

The children will travel by coach to Telford where they will enjoy visiting Sky Reach and take 
part in high ropes, climbing and ‘quick jump’. Following this, they will have a MacDonalds 
lunch and then spend the afternoon at Telford Town Park (let’s hope it is dry!)  

The children will return to school for normal collection at the end of the day. Children can wear 
their own clothes for the visit (please ensure that clothes are suitable and safe for the activities 
they will be taking part in). They can wear their leaver’s hoodies if they wish, these will be 
presented on Thursday 20th July.  
 
The total cost of this visit is £20.00 per child and we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
towards transport and the activity at Sky Reach. Whilst payment is voluntary, we do rely on 
enough parental support to make the trip viable.  
 
School will be purchasing a MacDonalds lunch for the children – please state which Happy Meal 
and drink your child would like on this day via the app.  
 
If you wish your child to participate, please give consent via the Gateway app and pay by Friday  
7th July.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the office or see Mrs Ferretti.   
  

Best wishes, 

J. Ferretti  

(Headteacher) 
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